
Amanda Glover
As a homeowner and resident of Bisbee Arizona, a city only 40 miles south of Benson, I am
formally against the continuation of this development. I have no doubts that this aluminum smelter
will negatively impact the soil, air, and water of Benson, a mainly agricultural centered town. It will
create toxic waste and pollution into the air, which WILL have negative impacts on Bisbee as well.
When a fire burns 50 miles north of Bisbee, our air is filled with smoke. How can you tell us that
toxic fumes will not fill our air, enter our rain clouds, and change our quality of life negatively. The
people of Benson should not be made to sacrifice long term well being for a mere 90 jobs. The
communities of surrounding areas should not be made to sacrifice long term well being either. We
are in full opposition to this development. Please consider the will of the people and not the short
sighted interested of corporations.


